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OCTOBER 2025 NEWSLETTER 

OCTOBER 8 
Luncheon 
12:00-1:00  

Location 
Antioch Christian Church 

 

Program 

Jerry Culp, Macon County 
Conservation  District 

 
Member cost $15 

RSVP by Tuesday, Oct. 7th 

OCTOBER 1 
Chamber on the Rocks 

4:30-6:30 p.m. Bevo’s 

OCTOBER 15 
Mt. Zion Community 

Prayer Breakfast 
Mt. Zion Convention Ctr.  

7-8 a.m. 

NOVEMBER 11 
Veterans Day Breakfast 
Antioch Christian Church 

NOVEMBER 12 
Luncheon 

Fletcher Park Recreation Ctr. 
Jarek Shafer 

 

Fall is officially here, even though the warm temperatures are hanging around…and yet as we 
look around, farmers are in the fields, pumpkin spice & caramel apples are everywhere, and 
we have Friday night football and all the other fun fall activities all around us.  
  
School has been back in session for over a month now, and last month we showed our appreci-
ation by delivering gift bags to teachers and staff at the Mt. Zion Schools. A big thank you to all 
the businesses who donated items as well as the volunteers who helped put together and de-
liver all of the gift bags.  This year’s response of support from our members was amazing – 
thank you!! 
  
Now as we move further into October, be sure to mark your calendar for our Annual Mt. Zion 
Community Prayer Breakfast which will take place on Wednesday, October 15th at 7:00 a.m. at 
the Mt. Zion Convention Center. Our speaker this year is Michael Scherer who has an amazing 
story of his life to share with us, so you definitely don’t want to miss this year’s event! Tickets 

President’s Message 

Kyle Karsten 

continued on page 5 
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October 2025 Luncheon 

 
 
Join us for Chamber on the Rocks on Thurs., 
October 1, 2025, at Bevo’s, 205 W. Debby 
Drive, Mt. Zion, IL 62549 from 4:30-6:30 
p.m. 
 
Chamber on the Rocks is the perfect way to 
unwind and connect.  It's more than just a 
networking event; it's where conversations 
spark opportunities, and every clink of a 
glass celebrates the spirit of our local busi-
nesses.  Mark your calendars and join us for 
an evening of connections, conversations, 
and cocktails! 

The October 8, 2025 luncheon will be at the Antioch Christian Church, 5409 E. US Route 36, Decatur.  The 
cost is $15.   Registration is from 11:30 - 12 noon.  The Antioch Christian Church luncheon buffet opens at 
11:45.  The luncheon starts at 12 noon.   

Jerry Culp, Executive Director of the Macon County Conservation District, will be giving us an update on their 
programs, & events, facilities, how to get involved, and about their new indoor-outdoor classroom called 
Hidden Hollow.  Their mission is to promote the conservation of natural and cultural resources by acquiring, 
maintaining, and restoring areas of natural and cultural significance within Macon County, and to protect and 

preserve those spaces for the education, recreation, and enjoyment of all its citizens in perpetuity.   

Enjoy our speaker and the delicious food prepared by the Antioch Christian Church.  Bring your business cards and network.  If you 
have any information flyers you want to put on the luncheon tables before the luncheon begins, please do so and be sure to pick 
up any remaining flyers at the end of the luncheon. 

Please send your RSVP to mtzionilchamber@gmail.com by Tuesday, October 7th or submit your reservation on our website at 
https://www.mtzionchamber.org/meetings.  Be sure to send me your RSVP information with all the names of those attending from 
your business or organization so they can be included on the Attendee List. You can pay in advance at Event Registration - Mt. Zion 
Chamber of Commerce (chamberorganizer.com); or optionally, you can still be invoiced or pay at the door. 

mailto:mtzionilchamber@gmail.com
https://www.mtzionchamber.org/meetings
https://www.chamberorganizer.com/Calendar/moreinfo.php?eventid=520397&org_id=MTZI
https://www.chamberorganizer.com/Calendar/moreinfo.php?eventid=520397&org_id=MTZI
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(217) 876-8800 

www.melanieschelling.com 

 

The Mt. Zion Chamber of Commerce loves its member businesses 

and wants you to learn more about them by bringing you this 

month’s Member Spotlight – Melanie Schelling State Farm.  They 

are committed to helping their customers protect what matters 

most. Their team takes the time to understand your individual cir-

cumstances and unique needs, ensuring you have the right cover-

age for every stage of life to provide peace of mind and security 

for the years ahead.  At Melanie Schelling State Farm, community 

always comes first. Protect what matters most with them.  Call 

Melanie today at 217-876-8800! 
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  President’s Message continued from page 1: 

are $13 per person and can be purchased by October 13, 2025 in Mt. Zion at Busey Bank, Prairie State Bank & Trust, the Village of 
Mt. Zion, online at mtzionchamber.org, or by contacting Linda Harper at 217-864-2526.  You can also purchase tickets from any of 
our Board members or Ambassadors.  To order a Table of Six, email mtzionilchamber@gmail.com. 
  
As always, please know that your Chamber is here for you, so please take advantage of everything that comes with your member-
ship, and please let us know if there’s anything we can do to help.  Have you seen both of the new summary sheets of the member 
opportunities you have as part of the Chamber:   
 

• Mt. Zion Chamber Member Benefits 

• 2026 MZCC Sponsorships at a Glance  
 
Today, I would like to again personally invite you to attend our regularly scheduled monthly luncheons and other networking 
events like Chamber on the Rocks, Ribbon Cuttings, and Business After Hours.  These are great ways to meet and connect with oth-
er business leaders in our community.  
  
See you soon and thanks again for letting me serve as the President of your Mt. Zion Chamber.  
  
Kyle Karsten 
Development Director 
Macon Resources – MRI 

Welcome New Members 

Shyler Kraus is the Marketing Director for Lockhart’s Barber College located at 1624 S. Taylorville Rd. 

in Decatur. Lockhart’s Barber College trains student barbers in traditional men's haircutting 

techniques, emphasizing both skill and personal style.  Their walk-in services under the supervision of 

an instructor are:  haircut, clean up/ line up, beard trim, and shampoo. Lockhart’s Barber College has 

established itself as the premier school for aspiring barbers in Central Illinois.  

Dr. Chris Ntor-Uhe with Mt. Zion Chiropractic Clinic is located at 103 E. Ashland Ave. in Mt. Zion.   

They offer personalized, non-invasive care to help patients address the root causes of pain, not just 

the symptoms. Dr. Ntor-Ue combines chiropractic and acupuncture techniques to support long-

term wellness and recovery.  Call 217-864-5566 for an appointment if you are struggling with neck 

or back pain, headaches or migraines, carpal tunnel, sciatica, or any other health condition. 

http://mtzionchamber.org/
mailto:mtzionilchamber@gmail.com
https://www.mtzionchiropractic.com/
https://www.lockhartsbarbercollege.com/


 

This year we were able to pay for 20 Sunshine Supplies for Teachers memberships instead of just 5.  The 

teachers were thrilled!  Gift cards were purchased from 17 member restaurants:  Bevo's, Charro Mexican 

Restaurant & Bar, Coz's Restaurant, Crawford's Pizza & Pub, Diamonds Family Restaurant, Doherty's Pub & 

Pins, El Corral Mexican Restaurant, Filipo's Pizza & Pasta, Four Star Restaurant, Las Margaritas, Mi Casa Mexi-

can Cuisine, Papa Murphy's, Stix on 36, Subway, Taco Bell, The FourNine, and The Wharf. 

Thank You Sponsors & Volunteers! 



 

 

This is the 13th year Mt. Zion Chamber of Commerce and HSHS St. Mary's Hospital, our Gold Sponsor, have 

scheduled this important community event. Please plan on coming to hear Michael’s story. 

Advance tickets only.  Individual tickets are $13 each.  Tickets can be ordered by emailing mtzioinilcham-

ber@gmail.com or by using the following link 2025 Mt. Zion Community Prayer Breakfast.  Your ticket order 

will be mailed to you unless it is too close to the event then you will be on the Will Call list.  The cost of a 6-

person table including a table sign with your business or organization name is $75.  I will invoice you.  To 

order a table, email mtzionilchamber@gmail.com. 

mailto:mtzionilchamber@gmail.com
mailto:mtzionilchamber@gmail.com
https://www.chamberorganizer.com/Calendar/moreinfo.php?eventid=538715&org_id=MTZI
mailto:mtzionilchamber@gmail.com


 

Due Oct. 17, 2025 



 



 



 



 



 



 


